2025

VILLAGE OF SARANAC
NOTICE OF STREET WORK
TO BEGIN ON OR AROUND

MONDAY, APRIL 28™

(weather & contractor schedule permitting)

This notice is to inform you of scheduled street repairs
in the Village of Saranac, as follows:

CHIP-SEAL
ON
SOUTH STREET & SHAWNEE DRIVE

During the chip-seal process you may notice excess dust and
loose material on street surfaces. Please use caution when
utilizing streets, especially on a motorcycle or bicycle. We
realize you may experience short term inconveniences during
these repairs. However, they allow us to preserve streets and
better manage infrastructure. Thank you for your patience
and understanding.

Tony Koster,
Public Works Director



